Dear iSTEPup sponsors,

I am well and healthy.

School has been fine so far.

This semester; year 4, semester one, has been one for community clerkship under public
health department; where we went to a rural setting for 6 weeks to offer medical services like
immunization especially children under 5 years against preventable diseases like tuberculosis,
pneumococcal pneumonia , diphtheria, tetanus, viral diarrhea, polio and measles.

Also vaccination against tetanus especially for pregnant mothers and covid 19 vaccination for
the rest of population.

Family planning, maternal and child health as well as managing out patients, in patients and
patients enrolled on ART.

We also had a chance to do health education at paipir primary school, pader district, Uganda;
after inspection of school compound and sanitary facilities.

Topics included personal hygiene, sanitation, covid 19 and menstrual hygiene .

It was a lovely experience.

Furthermore, we also have got other course units for this semester like Entrepreneurship,
medical specials.

We already did progressive exams for the above course units; however

End of semester exams will start on 11th April 2022, and will run for 2 weeks.

Results will be released after all the exams.

Thank you so much for your continuous support and kindness towards my education.
May God bless you all abundantly.
Attached are pictures taken at paipir primary school, pader district, northern Uganda.

From
Caroline Anyait.



